May 27, 2005

TO:  All 2005 Career Fair Volunteers

The Aviation Education Corporation and I would like to thank all of you for helping put on the 2005 Westchester Aviation Career Fair.  I am sure you will agree with me that it was a resounding success.  Without each and every one of you this event would not have happened.  I hope that all of you enjoyed being part of the Career Fair and that you are looking forward to being part of the team again at the next Career Fair.

Hank Grudberg, President of the Aviation Education Corporation, has asked that all participants send a critique (email) of this year’s event to include things we did correct as well as the things that we can improve.  Please look at all aspects of the event (Exhibits, Food, etc.) not just the areas in which you were involved and return your comment to me for summary via email at john_johnston@mcgraw-hill.com.

Again, thank you for your hard work with the Career Fair.

John Johnston
Chairman – Volunteers Committee

